
It looks like the weather has finally shifted into warmth and 
sunshine! We spent so much time outside: on the 

playground, playing with some new toys in the grass, and 
even having a picnic lunch!  Next week, we will try to have 

music outside, too!

We continued learning about the zoo this week at school, 
talking about zebras, pandas, and beautifully colored 

peacocks. 

During our fine motor time we continued working on our 
scissor skills.  Everyone has improved so much with their

cutting since the beginning of the year!

We also learned about the letter “V” this week. We made a 
volcano out of the letter.  Our letter of the week story was a 
about a viper named Vera who made her friend a valentine.

Next week we will continue to learn about animals, but we 
will be moving to the jungle.  

Our letter of the week will be “W”.  When it is your child’s 
show and tell day, please have them bring in an item that 

begins with this letter.  

Week of May 9th to May 13th

Please have appropriate 
clothing and footwear for 
your child everyday as we 
will try to get outside as 

much as possible.
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Tuesday, May 17th

Parent-Teacher Conferences
(Sign-Up on ClassTag!)

Thursday, May 26th

Art Show/Ice Cream Social/Basket Auction
No After School

Wednesday, June 22nd

Moving Up Day

Friday, June 24th

End of the Year Carnival


